
NOVEMBER 29, 2020 

WEDNESDAYS AT 6:30PM 

MEETING IN ROOM 200 

(ROOM OVER GYM) 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS 

SHOOT ME AN EMAIL AT 

BBBC@volstate.net 

  Thanks,  

  Dennis 

Current Sermon Series ... 
 

MINISTRIES 

 

 

Sunday Morning Adult Sunday School Class 

10:45am, Room 200 (Parlor) 

Teacher - Tim Holcomb 

Contact Tim for more information, 423-544-2741 

All are Welcome! 

 

Believers In Christ Sunday School Class 

10:45am, Room 101 

Teacher - Ken Berg 

 

Sunday Night Bible Study 

6pm, Room 200 (Parlor).  All are Welcome! 

 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS … 

Team Kids, GA’s, RA’s - Gym or outside at Kids 

Entrance. 6:30pm, Bring a chair! Contact Mitzi for 

more info at mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

 

Youth Worship 

5:30pm meet outside 

6:30pm inside worship, B3 

 

Men’s Fraternity at 6:30pm 

Room 200 (room over gym) 

Contact Pastor Dennis for more information at 

BBBC@volstate.net 

 

Ladies Ministries - Mosaic & A Mother’s Heart 

6:30-7:45pm/Ladies Ministry Room  

For more information contact Emily Byrd at 

ehbyrd@yahoo.com or Beth Chappelear at  

Bchappelear.HMS@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP... 

 

Classic Worship Service 

9:30am in the Sanctuary 

REGISTER ONLINE burningbushbaptist.net 

 

Contemporary Worship Service 

10:30am in the B3 Auditorium 

Kids Church in B3 Kids Warehouse, 10:30am 

REGISTER ONLINE burningbushbaptist.net 

 

Online Service at 10:30am 

 

 

 

 

Wednesdays from 6:30-7:45pm Mosaic and A 

Mother's Heart will meet in the Ladies Ministry 

Room and there will be a zoom opportunity all 

at the same time with these ladies!! If you have 

any questions, please contact Emily Byrd at 

ehbyrd@yahoo.com or Beth Chappelear at 

bchappelear.HMS@catoosa.k12.ga.us. 

mailto:BBBC@volstate.net


 

This is our 20th year of "Pig Out" for Christ Chapel. Twenty years ago we 

started this special project that gives our church the opportunity to help 

others.   

 

To celebrate this milestone of giving, we are asking for a $20 donation to 

purchase hams for the Christmas food boxes that are distributed to fami-

lies through Christ Chapel Share and Care Mission in Ringgold.  

 

Christ Chapel is serving an average of 300 families for the past several 

months.  They have been able to remain open since March to help distrib-

ute food for needy families in our community. 

 

This year you have the opportunity to make your donation through our 

online giving. Look for the "pig out" on the contribution infor-

mation.  Help others have a great holiday through this special project. 

 

"Don't neglect to do good and to share, for with such sacrifices God is pleased."   

Hebrews l3:16 NKJV 



Parents and Kids! 

We will be recording our music 

portion of our Christmas Eve 

service on Wednesday, 

December 2nd at 6:15 in the B3 

around the big Christmas tree.  

Please wear Christmas outfit or 

just RED or GREEN to look festive 

for this occasion!!   

Thanks for being a part of this fun 

new experience!!!! 



Mitzi Callahan, Children’s Director 

mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

  

PROTOCOLS FOR REOPENING 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Pre-register online for Sunday morning 

and Wednesday night. 
 

When you arrive: 

• We will take temperatures. 

• Your hands will be sanitized. 

• Masks are strongly encouraged and will 

be available if you need one. 

• We will be socially distancing 6 ft. apart 

when indoors and outdoors. 

• No outside food will be allowed. 

• In the event a child becomes sick con-

tact tracing will be used. 
 

If your child has had a fever or has been 

sick in the last 48 hours please do not 

attend. 
 

If your child has been quarantined by the 

school, please do not attend until quar-

antine is over. 

 

 

GA’S ARE SUPER! GA weekly meetings are 
online on Thursdays...Having our virtual 

meetings each Thursday will also allow GA 
moms to be part of the Ladies’ Ministry and 

also allow our GA’s to come to the Chil-
dren’s ministry activity with Mitzi on 
Wednesday nights. Girls K-5th Grade 

SUNDAYS ONLY AT 10:30AM 
 

• Kids Church at 10:30am in the Warehouse 
• Nursery will be provided for those 4 and 

under.  
• Our Sensory room will not be open at this 

time.  

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS!! 
• 6:30pm...Team Kids, GA’s and RA's-Gym 

or outside or at kids entrance, bring a 
chair.  

• Nursery for our babies thru 4 years will be 
provided. 

• Our Sensory room will not be available for 
now, but hopefully soon! Due to Covid restrictions, we will NOT 

be having Pancakes with Santa this 
year. This truly breaks my heart.  

Mitzi 
 

Ringgold Christmas Parade 
Friday, December 4th, 6pm 

For more information and to sign up to 
participate see B3 Children Facebook page. 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please send your announcements for the newsletter to: 

info@burningbushbaptist.net 
 

• Wedding/Bridal/Baby Shower Invitations 
• Thank you notes 
• Events 
 

* Any graphics that are sent may or may not be used due to space. If something 
specific is needed please include detailed information. Graphics can be recreat-
ed if necessary. 

Reagan 
Christol 

& 
Jacob 

Frogge 
Together with their families 

Request the presence of your company 
at their wedding celebration 

Friday, the eighteenth of December 
two thousand and twenty 

at seven o’clock in the evening 
 

Burning Bush Baptist Church 
 

Please RSVP at 
theknot.com/us/reagan-christol-and-jacob-frogge 


